Dartmouth Middle School Bulletin for Monday, April 22, 2019

Attention 6th Grade Parents Reminder, your student is required to have the 2nd Booster - Varicella (Chickenpox) and 1 Tdap Booster (Whooping Cough)before entering the 7th grade. Please turn in your updated immunization record to Sylvia Campilongo in the office, email (campilongos@unionsd.org) or fax to 408-264-3992 before June 7, 2019 to avoid any delays with class schedules. If you have already submitted your updates, thank you!

Cambrian Relay for Life The Cambrian Relay for Life is April 26th-27th @ Union Middle School. Join or start a team today! Donations are also being accepted via their webpage. Click here. Saturday, March 2nd RFL will be collecting donations for their Discovery Shops, which supports cancer awareness, cancer prevention and cancer support. Drop off your donations at Oster Elementary School at 1855 Lencar Way, San Jose, CA 95124. Thank you for supporting our community efforts to stamp out cancer!

Union Extended Care Union Extended Care is a high-quality after-school program offered at three of our elementary schools and both of our middle schools. The program is open on all school days, as well as staff development days. In addition, camps are offered during most school-year vacation times. A summer camp program with weekly themes and field trips is offered during the summer months for all Union School District students. Click here to be redirected to the Union Extended Care webpage

Music Department April showers, rainbows, bunnies and all the wonderful things that Spring bring to us. Use your magic creativity and free time during Spring break to draw a colorful and a vibrant program cover for our upcoming concert. Forms are available in the office and band room. More details ask Mrs. Salamat

8th Grade Graduation/6th/7th Volunteer Opportunities Hello Dartmouth 8th Grade Families! You should have received your 8th grade graduation information mailers over the spring break. Please take a moment to look it over, it is sure to answer many of your questions and has a lot of helpful information. DMS kindly included the HSC info on leis, 8th grade shirts, and the evening celebration. Links to this

included the HSC info on leis, 8th grade shirts, and the evening celebration. Links to this information can also be found here: T-Shirt & Leis, 8th Grade Parent Volunteer Sign-Up, 6th/7th Grade Chaperone/Helper Sign-Up, Donate to the 8th Grade Grad Celebration

WEB Attention all Web leaders. There will be a brief Web meeting next Wed., 4/24, at lunch in the library. Please be prompt and wear your Web shirt!

Web Attention all Web leaders. There will be a brief Web meeting next Wed., 4/24, at lunch in the library. Please be prompt and wear your Web shirt!

DMS Drama Dept. Presents Mary Poppins Jr.

Tickets are on sale now! May 2-4 @ 7:30pm and May 5th @ 2:00pm.Click here to buy tickets

Field Hockey On Thursday, our field hockey team went to Rolling Hills Middle School to play against their team. The whistle blew, and our team pushed the ball to their side. Then, Kaitlin scored. We had another goal by Braden in the first half. In the second half, we were up 2-0, and then we had Kaitlin and Sanjeet score two more goals! Danny also had a great attempt at goal, and the team played great. The ball was usually on RH's side, and the defense played blocking them from a goal even when the ball was in front of our goal! We won, 4-0, and tomorrow, our field hockey team goes up against another team. Good luck!